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From the RE's Desk
First Spectator Race In Over 25 Years

On August r--------------~:---~;;;;;;~lIlIlIlIi28. the Hawaii
Region held its
first spectator
race in over 25
years. With
over thirty
drivers and one
thousand
spectators. it
was an event
that everyone
can be proud of.
This was truly a

<::» great day for
our region that
many felt would never come. We can make things
happen when we work together. and with your
continued support this is only the beginning.
I would like to personally thank everyone involved

in this successful event. most of all our sponsors.
JN Automotive and Jiffy Lube for having enough
faith in our club to help us make it all happen.
Although everyone did a great job. one of our staff
deserves special mention. Larry Anderson had the
thankless job of organizing the crowd control, and
he somehow made it look easy. Great job Larry!

Although
somewhat
overshadowed
by the race. we
did have a Solo
I and
Competitive
Drivers School
on Saturday.
This turned out
to be a super
day with all of
the drivers
doing an
excellent job.
As your Chief

Steward. I welcome all of the new drivers to SCCA
competition and look forward to seeing them at
future events.

M.G. Lewis
Regional Executive

Hawaii Region. SCCA

Solo 1
On August 27. our region held its first Solo I in

almost three years. Well. actually it was a Solo I
school, but by the end of the day everyone was
driving like a pro. The day started with classroom
training. and progressed to lead-follows. lapping
sessions. and eventually timed runs. By the end of
the day. all of the drivers were tired. happy. and

'-.-/ looking forward to the next Solo I. Graduates of the
Solo I school are: Ken Northrup. Ron Mashima,
Lindsey Akamu, Kirk Horita, Robert Igarashi. and
Lee Guertler.

Mini Grand Prix
The Arthritis Foundation of Hawaii will be having

a Mini Grand Prix at Hawaii Raceway Park on
September 18. The SCCA sanctions the Mini GP
series and our region has agreed to supply the staff
necessary to operate the race. We have been talking
about this event for a long time. and it should be a
lot of fun. We need about ten volunteers. and
everyone working the race will be invited to the pre-
race banquet at the Ihilani Hotel. If you would like
to be part of this event please call M.G. Lewis. 672-
8255. It's for a good cause!


